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MAY 7, 2025 
 
Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the 
original solicitation and they shall be considered in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date. Submissions are due no later than 3:00 p.m., 
Arizona Time, MAY 21, 2025, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N., Lake Havasu 
City, AZ  86403 or electronically via DemandStar. 
 
 
ITEM ONE (1): QUESTION AND ANSWER 
 

Question 1: The due date for bids and the deadline for questions in Section 00100 of the 
bid package are showing dates prior to the publication of this solicitation. Was this a re-
bid? 
 
Answer 1: This solicitation was not a re-bid. However, the dates listed in Section 00100 
were in the template document and, in error, were not changed prior to publication. The 
dates and times for the bid due date and the question deadline were correct in Section 
00020 (Notice Inviting Bids). As listed there, the due date and time for bid submission is 
Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 3:00PM local Arizona time and the deadline to submit 
questions regarding this solicitation is Monday, May 12, 2025 by 3:00PM local Arizona 
time. These dates will only be changed via written addendum.  
 
  

 
Andrew Klos, CPPB 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
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